
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NOMINATE A 
PROUD OAKLAND PARK 

BUSINESS 

                  
The City of Oakland Park celebrates all businesses that are proud to be located in Oakland Park.  We 
encourage all businesses to use Oakland Park as their location and in their advertising.  If your business, 
or a business you frequent, is a Proud Oakland Park business, please nominate them for this recognition. 

Nomination forms may be mailed  to the Community Redevelopment Agency, 3650 NE 12 Avenue, 
Oakland Park, FL. 33334  Attn: Neysa Herrera or emailed as an attachment to neysah@oaklandparkfl.gov  
Note: Any Oakland Park business can be nominated.  

Deserving businesses are those which:  

• Market their business location as Oakland Park 
• Mention Oakland Park in their packaging or corporate identity 
• Have invested in community enhancement efforts 

Award nominees receive: 

• Storefront award decal to display this achievement 
• Award certificate that can be used on company website and materials 
• Company’s award featured in the City newsletter, website and other publications 

 

Date: __________________________ 

Business Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 
Business Name:  (If applicable)__________________________________________________________ 
Contact person:__________________________________________ 
Owner:__________________________________________    Phone:____________________________ 
Nominated by (Optional):________________________________________________    
Phone:  _________________________________ 
 
Please describe briefly why you have chosen this property:___________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pictures: (if available) please attach to nomination form to support your submission.  
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